
Forum Manager’s Report 

"I have continued to maintain the forum to the best of my ability. It has been business as usual 
these past 12 months, so my tasks have involved adding in new members applying for accounts 
on the forum. In some cases, my work entails making changes to members' statuses. 

"Forum software updates have been ably dealt with by our Chairman, John Ross, who continues 
to be a great help and provides enormous support to me in my role. I am not a software expert, 
and certainly not web page or forum software, but John most certainly is, and between us, the 
forum is in great shape. I also wish to acknowledge the invaluable help of Karen, the Social 
Media Officer, who updates forum member status every month with great efficiency, following 
the updates to the membership database. Thank you both for your support. 

"Moving forward and if I am re-elected, I hope that both John and Karen can continue to support 
my work on the forum. As and when changes are proposed, planned and implemented to the 
Club's Information Technology, I shall also play my part and bring the forum up to date." 

Paul Harrison 


